Jennifer Brady

I'm writing to add my voice to the chorus of organizations, community groups, and frontline
residents from throughout the Delaware River Watershed who oppose your proposed amendments
to rules of practice and procedure. Your decisions affect the public, therefore, the public's voices
should be heard and considered. It is as simple as 2 2=4. If decisions were being made about your
health, your community, and your property, wouldn't you want a say?

I strongly oppose your desire to concentrate power among yourselves, not taking into account
public opinion or those of the DRBC Commissioners (who were ELECTED to represent us; YOU
were not). Do the right thing. Open yourselves up for feedback. And LISTEN to it. The public
along with the environmental and community organizations looking out for us are watching your
actions closer than ever, and we will not back down.



